
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Reef Assist Environmental Restoration Works 
 

Works location: 315 Stuart Drive, Wulguru 
  

Distribution date: Thursday, 4 July 2024 

 

Townsville City Council is committed to delivering well-maintained infrastructure and efficient 

transportation systems, with over $328 million being invested in roads and transport 

management, open spaces, water, and wastewater management this financial year.  

As part of this commitment, Council is undertaking the restoration of creeks within the 

Wulguru area. 

Works will involve the removal and mulching of woody weeds, bank stabilisation, and the 

installation of erosion control materials building upon previous efforts downstream. 

The Wulguru Creek restoration and erosion control works are scheduled to commence from 

Friday, 12 July 2024 and are expected to take three (3) months to complete, weather and 

project conditions permitting. 

Normal work hours are from 6am to 6pm Monday to Friday. In exceptional cases, work may 

be required outside these hours. 

Residents and businesses close to the works may experience some temporary construction 

impacts including: 

• Operation of machinery including chainsaws 

• Planting of native vegetation 

• Noise, dust, and flashing lights. 

This project is proudly funded by the Department of Environment, Science and Innovation 

through the Reef Assist Project and delivered in partnership with Townsville City Council and 

Reef Assist Partners. 

Council thanks you for your patience and cooperation whilst these important restoration 

works are being undertaken. 

 

Contact: Tasman Bay McPhee, Project Coordinator, Townsville City Council  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

Reef Assist Environmental Restoration Works 
 

 

 

 

 

Environmental Restoration Works Zone 
indicated by the blue outline below. 

Project commencement in June with a 
scheduled completion of September 2024 


